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Last year (2022-23) was an eventful year for the Personnel Committee (Clrs Paul Baines, Ellie 
Thorneycroft and Jon Bryan) as there was a complete turnover in the Blockley Parish Council 
Workforce.  
We said a sad goodbye to Ray Mayo and Sarah Longbottom, after years of diligent service, both of 
whom moved on to more rewarding posts, but we welcomed in two very able replacements in Nikki 
Holt as Clerk and Steve Woods as Parish Maintenance Officer. Both have performed their duties with 
ability, zeal and good humour. We look forward to continuing or work with both.  
 
Other than that, there is little to report apart from the fact that the local government salaries and 
wages determinations are made retrospectively, so enhancing the difficulties of financial 
management. 
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